



RETAIN THIS SECTION FOR YOUR INFORMATION AND FUTURE REFERENCE


All dancers must be bona fide members of their school/club and may not represent more than one school/club in any Supadance or medallist event 
during the Supadance season. At least one Ballroom and one Latin American medal must have been taken in the preceeding twelve months prior to 
taking part in a League event. 


Open competitors* may only enrol in The League if they have not competed in an open competition within twelve months of the start of the current 
League season.  No dancer who has danced in the final of a Ballroom, Latin American or Modern/latin Sequence,National, Multi National, International 
or Commercial Championship will be allowed to register, except at the discretion of The board of directors. Open competitors are not permitted to 
dance in the Supadance league events. *An Open competition is defined as any event that is not a League, medallist, or school invitation, or any other 
event deemed not acceptable as agreed by the Board of Directors. (E.g. this means any event that includes Beginners, same gender, or club dance.)


No dancer will be allowed to register with, or represent more than one School/Club in the same League season. Pupils who move from one dance 
studio to another will not be eligible to register in The League for a period of one season, having been registered previously with another dance school, 
unless agreed by the School Principals directly involved. All private tuition for Latin and Ballroom work must be taken within the premises of the dance 
school that the team member is representing, and must have been arranged by the school principal. Any infringement will be referred to the board. 


A dancer may not represent more than one team in a league/division in the same match day.


For supporting competitions no split partnerships are allowed. In the All Lady team matches, the dancers must not have competed on the same day 
with a male partner. All Lady teams must be made up of at least 75% adult/over 35 couples.  Juvenile couples will not be permitted to take part in all 
Lady Team matches.


If it is considered advantageous to the area or the League, any alterations to the running of the event may be implemented at the discretion of the area 
Secretary. Unresolved disputes regarding any League matters will be submitted to the Board of Directors. The Board of Directors decision will be final.


Fees submitted for 19/20 will be carried forward to the 20/21 season, if enrolment is submitted by 1/4/2021.


